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ITU-T Question 5/11 met in Geneva from January 25-28, 2010.  We would like to thank the IESG for your December 2009 response to our September 2009 liaison statement concerning draft ITU-T Recommendation Q.Flowstatesig, "Signalling protocols and procedures relating to Flow State Aware QoS control in a bounded sub-network of a NGN”

. 

We would like to express our thanks to the IESG for your review comments on our September draft.  We wish to inform you that we have not had sufficient time yet to thoroughly address all of your comments and will send you a more detailed reply in the future.
Q5/11 wishes to inform the IESG that the Q.Flowstatesig Recommendation was not put forward for Consent at this January meeting.  

We updated our scope to clarify applicability to IP networks, as indicated below:
“This document provides the recommendation for the signalling format and procedures for Flow State Aware (FSA) Transfer Capability in a bounded sub-network of a Next Generation Network (NGN). This specification ensures (through [b-RFC-4775] procedures) that there is no adverse impact or modification to operational networks outside of the bounded sub-network.”
Q5/11 wishes to continue close collaboration and engagement with the IETF on this document through the RFC 4775 process.  To this end, you may anticipate internet drafts to facilitate this collaboration by the interested parties. 

Q5/11 would appreciate your review and comments on the anticipated drafts, to which Q5/11 will take into consideration in progressing this work.

Q5/11 next meets in Geneva from 26-30 April 2010.
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